
 

 
  

Contact: Melissa Moyle 
Email: melissa.moyle@waternsw.com.au 

 
Our Ref: IDAS1145460 
Our File: A-49685 
DA2022/1000 

     
     

General Manager 
Northern Beaches Council 
725 Pittwater Road 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
 
council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

    

16 November 2022 
Attention: Jordan Davies 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
 
RE:  Integrated Development Referral - General Terms of Approval 

Proposed Development: DA2022/1000 
Description: 80mm submersible pump 
Location: 14-18 Wentworth Street & 19-21 Steyne Street, Manly NSW 2095 

 

I refer to your recent referral regarding Integrated Development Application 
DA2022/1000 seeking consent for demolition, alterations, additions and construction 
of mixed-use buildings - Royal Far West, being Lot 100 DP 1276056 and Lot 101 DP 
1247422. 
 
WaterNSW has reviewed the proposed amendments. The information provided  
indicates that there are no changes to the water supply work to take groundwater. 
 
The General Terms of Approval (IDAS1145460) issued on 5 October 2022 are still 
current and we have no objections to the proposed amendments. 
 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via 
email to melissa.moyle@waternsw.com.au. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Melissa Moyle 
Water Regulation Officer 
WaterNSW 
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